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Januam 14, 1994

To: Stewart McNish, BCTV News

From: Patrick Moore

Re: Greenpéace and the Internafional Whaling CofﬁmissiOn

During the interview vou did with me on January 12 I stated that while
Greenpeace had acted within the law in all matters related to the

 International Whaling Commission they may have helped with travel
expenses for some delegates to the Commission. |

This statement was in error in that it was a strict policy . Greenpeace
that no Greenpeace funds were used for any expenses of government
representatives to atiend the Intermational Whaling Commission.
Greenpeace did encourage other parties to support the involvement of
some states in the Commission and this is the basis for the error in the
manner in which I responded to vour question.

Thank vou for the opportunity to clarify this pomt.



